
From: Carol Tabb [mailto:yerma4@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, November 02, 2014 10:01 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony #297 
 
 
--As a native Portlander and Multnomah County homeowner and more specifically, a taxpayer, I am 
EXTREMELY concerned and dismayed by the prospect of losing hard-won ground in our efforts to 
restore our city's waterways -- more specifically, our Buffalo Slough. 
-- Why would we discard a vital Special Habitat Designation?  
-- A clean environment is why PEOPLE WANT TO LIVE HERE! 
Please, let's build trails and observation sites--not more bird killing runoffs!  
 
A Very Concerned Citizen, 
 
Carol Tabb 
3036 NE 61st Ave 
Portland, OR. 97213 
 
 


